
To Patients and All Concerned, 

Kindly asking to the least visit our hospital. 
University of Tsukuba Hospital are strengthening maximum 
measures against COVID-19, in order to sustain our service and 
secure local medical care. It is important to give top priority to 
treat severely ill patients, and make a concerted effort to protect 
medical personnel and resources. 
We greatly appreciate your understanding on the least visit to 
our hospital for all occasions, such as outpatient consultations, 
hospitalization and any others for a while. 
We believe that your understanding and cooperation, and 
medical ingenuity and efforts will lead us to the early recovery of 
our full service.  
Your cooperation and understanding on the least visit to our 
hospital, and preventing from spreading community acquired 
infection and collapse of the medical system would be highly 
appreciated. 

Telephone Consultation WEB System is recommended for 

follow up consultation for appointments. 

March 31st, 2020 
Akira 
Hara 

Director, University of Tsukuba Hospital 

https://www.hosp.tsukuba.ac.jp/telemed/

